
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Monday 26th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

SAT Biscuit Booster Session: Reading Sessions 
 
The children have been working extremely hard so far this year preparing for SATs 
and secondary school.  They are doing very well and we are very proud of them.   
 
We would like to offer your child the opportunity to participate in an afterschool 
booster session that we feel would be beneficial for them.  These sessions are 
planned to meet the needs of _______________________  and to give them 
every possible chance of passing their upcoming SATs.   
 
Reading booster sessions will be held on Tuesdays after school from 15:30 – 16:00.  
They will be in smaller groups where they will have close supervision from the 
teacher to help support their learning.   
 
We would really appreciate your support in encouraging and ensuring that your child 
attends.  If you have any questions please speak to you child’s class teacher.    
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Paul Arnold 

Head of School 

Delete as required: 

 I will collect my child______________________ at 16:00 
 

 I give my child________________________ permission to walk home on 
completion of the booster session at 16:00 

 
Parent / Carer Name __________________________ 

 

Parent / Carer Signature_________________________ 

Senior Head of School: Mr Paul Arnold 
Assistant Head of School: Mrs Rama-Dominguez 
Assistant Head of School: Mr Colin Randall 
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